
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday School 

Sunday school once again started today. 

At the Program Committee level it was discussed                               

to try a few changes, as to the order of things. 

When students arrive at church @ 9:30, they will go directly to 

their classrooms, at which time they will be registered as “on 

time”, they will give their offerings, and recite their Bible verses.  

This should take approx. 10 min.  Then all students will proceed to 

singing area – together with their teacher.  (Age 3 – Grade 1) 

downstairs and Grade 2 and up in the sanctuary.  After 10-15 

minutes of singing, everyone will proceed to their classroom 

again. 

The reason for this trial change is to see if we can get more 

students to be on time for the singing and ALL students to hear 

the beginning of the Bible Story that teachers have so faithfully 

prepared.  It is only showing respect for everyone else when you 

arrive on time and don’t disrupt the class.   

There will be a small incentive for students who have arrived on 

time at the end of the quarter, and each student will still be 

registered present each Sunday even if late. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Sunday, September 8, 2019  10am Worship Service 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

            Jesus Christ the same yesterday, and today,    

               and forever. Hebrews 13:8 

 

 

Song Leader: Matt Klassen 

Pianist: Rosemarie Friesen 

Worship in Singing 

Welcome & Opening Prayer – Daniel Schulz 

Announcements & Offering 

Offertory – Christina Peters 

Worship in Singing 

Special Number – Hoeppner Sisters 

Message – Pastor Peter Redekopp 

Living in Christ Centered Community 

Hebrews 13:1-25 

Communion 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction  

 

 

Glencross Mennonite Church 
www.glencrosschurch.com  

Box 1719, Morden, MB  R6M 1B5  I  204-822-3864 

9:30am Sunday School ~ 10:40 Worship Service 

 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


 

 

This Week 

Tuesday, September 10 – Council Meeting 

Next Sunday’s message – Harold Giesbrecht 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Thanksgiving this year, Program Committee 

would like to present a Thanksgiving Video to 

the church, comprised of pictures that represent 

what we as a church are thankful for!  Everyone, 

regardless of age, is invited to participate!  All you 

need to do is send a picture, with a short description of 

what you are thankful for, to Rose Friesen.  Please send all 

pictures and comments to Rosemarie Friesen by no later than 

Sunday, October 6
th
.  Thanks in advance for your participation!!! 

Children’s Church starts this week.  It’s for ages 1-3.  Also if anyone 

would like to volunteer to help, they can contact Amanda Hamm.  We 

are looking for adults as well as youth. 

 

Please note: 

 Care Group changes for this fall. 

Ministerial has decided to reshuffle the Care Groups for this 

upcoming church year.  Everyone attending at Glencross has 

been assigned to a Care Group and it would be our desire that 

you would attend and participate in the small group ministry at 

Glencross.  By participating it would be our hope that you would 

get to know some new people in our church family and have 

opportunity to share your life and gifts with others.  The Care 

Group leaders will be contacting each person in their group over 

the next few weeks to let you know the meeting times and details 

about the group to which you have been assigned. 

 Winkler Bible Camp Fall Supper 

Come to Winkler Bible Camp on Sept. 17th 4:30-7:30pm for 

our annual fall supper.  Meal includes turkey, stuffing, 

potatoes and more.  Free-will offering will be taken.  For more 

information visit our website 

www.winklerbiblecamp.com  

 

 Children’s Camps International 

Invites you to their Annual Fundraising Celebration Dinner!  Mark 

your calendars for Sunday, September 22 at 5:30 at the Winkler 

Mennonite Brethren Church, 120 Pineview Drive.  Tickets are free 

but space is limited.  Please call the CCI office at 204-331-4003 or 

email nelli@ccicamps.com. 

 Pastor Peter will be away on vacation from September 9-23. 

 

 

 

Church board/committee Nominations 

The nominating committee has begun the process of contacting 

candidates for the various board and committee positions, for the 

terms that are expiring at the end of 2019. 

Furthermore, we are again asking the church to help us in this 

search.  Please contact one of the nominating committee members 

with your suggestions, to fill any of the vacant positions by Sunday, 

October 6. 

- Ed Zacharias, Rudy Hiebert, Agatha Wieler 

http://www.winklerbiblecamp.com/
mailto:nelli@ccicamps.com

